
                     
 

For Immediate Release: May 18, 2023 

 

The negotiating committee for Chinook’s Edge School Division and the Alberta Teachers’ 

Association (ATA) reached a Memorandum of Agreement on May 18, 2023, which is subject to 

ratification by both parties.  

 

Representatives of both parties say the Memorandum of Agreement is evidence of a strong 

relationship between Chinook’s Edge teachers and the Board of Trustees.  

 

The memorandum covers four school years, beginning September 1, 2020 and is effective until 

August 31, 2024. Local school boards and ATA locals must wait for provincial bargaining to 

conclude before beginning the local part of negotiations. Provincial bargaining for the contract 

period was completed in June 2022. 

 

The Memorandum of Agreement will be presented to the Chinook’s Edge teachers on June 6, 

2023, and to the Chinook’s Edge Board of Trustees on May 31, 2023. 
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